St Paul’s Newsletter — Autumn 06.12.24 ¢
‘One body, every person, growing together.’ .

Safguarding Team: Julieanne Taylor — Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead
Linda Tritton - Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

Dear St Paud's Families,
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Christmas lunch (8% December) is a very special event for us. We will have \_5-',-_‘.'?’}‘ “in
two sittings, one for Y3 & Yk and the second for ¥5 & V6. AU lunches will ; Chrlstmas>“‘r<
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Jumper for this non-uniform day should they wish te.

Finally, well done and thank you to the fantastic kR for a brilliant festive assembly. They
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a wonderful performance of Feliz Navidad!

Howve a wonderful weekend - Mrs Taylor
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CLUBS HAVE FINISHED FOR THIS TERM

Our extra-curricular clubs have all finished for this term and will re-start in the new year. The exception to this is the clubs run
by Just Play Sports. We understand Just Play Sports will be emailing parents to confirm their finishing dates.

What a busy couple of weeks we have had. On Friday 22" we had our Y5/6 Mixed football County Cup match against
Wheatfield. It was rather one sided, but gave our team a great opportunity to try out different formations. It was a
comprehensive 10-0 win. Well done to everyone who played.

Last Tuesday, our Netball team took part in the School Games Netball Tournament at The Holt School. It
was a fun afternoon playing 9 other schools in the sunshine. The team played really well, especially
considering they had to change positions every time. Everyone had a ball and the improvement during
the afternoon was incredible. Well done to all the girls.

Back at school, the mixed football team were in action against Westende. The team were unfortunately
plagued by injury so had no subs, but it was a cracking match finishing up 2-3 with some super goals,
great teamwork and strong defence. Thank you, as always, to Mr Ohsan Ellis for coaching the team.
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On Wednesday, we took part in the School Games
Indoor Athletics competition for the Y5/6 boys and girls. It was a fabulous
morning of running, jumping and throwing and everyone had lots of fun. There
were too many excellent performances to mention specifically, it was great to
see how everyone supported each other and the athletes from the other
schools. Congratulations to all of you — you are all a credit to St Paul's.

We began this week at Loddon Valley for the School Games
' Inclusion Festival. We paired up with another school so it was a lovely opportunity for our pupils to meet
and work together with those pupils. We had a trio of energetic and enthusiastic trainee teachers from
Reading University who were fantastic — so patient and encouraging. The children all took part in New Age
Kurling, Boccia, Seated volleyball, Table tennis, Dance and all had a fun session in the soft play
area. Everyone had a great time.

Christmas Celebration

Please do read the letter we sent on 21 November regarding the Christmas Celebration. In particular please note the
arrangements for picking up from church after the evening performance as it explains how we manage to reunite almost 400
pupils with parents quickly and efficiently — it does require your cooperation and a prompt pick up (6pm)

There are events happening in the church hall during our performances. To avoid the risk of blocking hall users’ vehicles, we
ask that you do not park in the church car park.

We will not be issuing physical tickets for the performances. On the day of the performance please show your digital ticket
when entering the Church.

If you have not yet had the opportunity to secure your tickets for our Christmas Celebration at St Paul's church or would like
additional tickets for grandparents, there are tickets still available to order for the 2pm performance on Tuesday 10th
December. Order Christmas Performance Tickets Here!

Congratuations to our Pianists!


https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/st-pauls-school-wokingham/e-vkmaaq

We always enjoy hearing of successes in our school family. This week we are delighted to share that Sophia,
Skye, Joel and Aidan (all in year 4) obtained distinctions and merits in their recent piano exams!
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Winter Mini Challenge

Winter Mini Challenge

Marvellous Running 1 December 2024 - 20 February 2025, children can take part in the Reading Agency's
Makers Marvellous Makers winter reading challenge for free on wintermini.org.uk, where they will unlock a
special digital badge and a new certificate of achievement once they meet their reading goal.

Encourage children to borrow books from their local library, then log and review them on our
website, where they'll discover fun activities related to amazing children's books and book
recommendations from their peers.

Vacancies

We currently have three vacancies:

Learning Mentor: Monday — Friday 8.50am — 3.30pm

Learning Mentor with added Lunchtime Controller duties: Monday — Friday 8.50am — 1.30pm
Lunchtime Controller: Monday — Friday 12.15pm — 1.45pm

Please share if you know anybody who may be interested in applying for a position. Full details can be found on our website
https://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/web/

Absence Reporting

We no longer to subscribe to the Absence Reporting section of ParentMail.

Absences must be reported in writing by emailing absence@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk

If your child is not able to attend school due to illness, you must email by 8.15am on each day of the absence, ensuring you
give your child's name, class and symptoms. Stating that your child is ‘'unwell’ is not sufficient information for our records.

Any request for term time leave must be in writing on our Leave of Absence Request Form, which can be found on our website
under parents > absence reporting

Next Week at School

NO CLUBS CLUBS HAVE FINISHED FOR THE TERM
Monday 9™ December 2.00pm Christmas Performance at St Paul's Church
Tuesday 10" December 2.00pm and 5.00pm Christmas Performance at St Paul's Church
Friday 13" December 9.00am 4P Class Assembly

Monday 9™ December 2.00pm Christmas Performance at St Paul's Church

Diary Dates |

School Christmas Lunch -
th
Wednesday 18" December Non uniform. Christmas Jumpers encouraged

Friday 20" December 9.00am 6S Class Assembly

Friday 20" December 2.00PM Last Day of Term — 2PM FINISH
Tuesday 7t January 2025 First Day of the Spring Term
Friday 24" January 9..00am 3D Class Assembly

Friday 315 January 9.00am 6T Class Assembly

Friday 7" February 9.00am 6D Class Assembly



http://www.wintermini.org.uk/
mailto:absence@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk
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Children in receipt of benefits-based free school meals are eligible
for free school milk. Speak to the school for further information.
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Adventures

‘ lJaoin us for festive fun & activities this December at JAG! @

As December arrives, our wraparound clubs are gearing up to bring festive sparkle to your child’s days. Every
day will shine with seasonal games, activities, and crafts from our Adventure Programme, giving every child

the chance to celebrate, create, and explore.

Here are some of the special cccasions we'll be celebrating this December:

& A ica Day (W/C lay 2nd)
‘We're diving into the wonders of the "coolest” continent! To celebrate Antarctica Day, children will explore the
signing of the Antarctic Treaty through quizzes, games, and activities from our Brain Boosters category.

‘ Christmas Jumper Day (Thursday, December 12th)
It's Christmas Jumper Day! Children can wear their silliest, sparkliest jumpers and enjoy fun activities from our
Wellbeing Warriors category, including selfies at the Christmas Jumper Station and mindful celouring.

@ Christmas Celebrations (W/C Monday 16th)
The countdown to Christrnas begins! Children will dive into festive activities from our Creative Inventors

category, creating crafts and learning zbout holiday traditions from around the world.

Don't miss out on December’s festive fun, discovery, and celebration!

l Secure your spot here: https://bookings junioradventuresgroup. co uk/
> Parent Support: https://www junioradventuresgroup.co.uk/parent-support/
? FAQs: https://www.junioradventuresgroup. co.uk/parent-support/frequenthy-asked-guestions/

E Payment Options: httos://www junioradventuresgroup.co.u arent-suppo ayment-options,

Come join the fun with JAG teday!



